April 1, 1960

‘Mr. Ben C. Gerwiek
¢/o James C, Miller, Jr.
411 Oakwood Drive

Medford, Oregom

Bai_TransCox No, G-47
Dear &,c Gorwick:

Pursuant to your request of Mareh 29, your appliea-
tion for the approval of a change im poimt of diversion of

water from Little Applegate River is being withdrawn without
A prejudice, '

Very truly yours,

LEWIS A, STANLEY
State Engineer

Max P. Rogers, Deputy
MFR3;BC




